Louie Azzolini

From: Louie Azzalini {lazzolini@mveirb.nt.ca]
Sent: Wednesday, January 03, 2001 9:11 AM
To: Administrator (E-mail); Canadian Zinc Corporation (E-mail); Chris Reid (E-mail); CPAWS (E-

mail); Deh Cho First Nations (E-mail); Don Antoine (E-mail 2) (E-mail); Don Antoine (E-mail)
(E-mail); Doug Tate (E-mail}; Ecology North (E-mail}; lannick Lamirande (E-mail); J. Peter
Campbell (E-mail); Julie Dahl (E-mail}; Karl Lauten (E-mail); Kathryn Emmett (E-mail); Paul
Kraft (E-mail}; Pete Cott (E-mail); Peter J. Ewins. D. Phil (E-mail); Petr Cizek (E-mail}; Ranjit
Soniassy (E-mail); Roland Semjanovs (E-mail); William (Bill} Carpenter (E-mail); Ann Willson
(E-mail); Brenda Parlee (E-mail); Chris Hanks (E-mail); Christa Domchek (E-mail); Doug
Soloway (E-mail); Elaine Mclvor (E-mail); ‘Gordon Stewart (E-mail)'; Greg Cook (E-mail);
Heidi Klein (E-mail); John Ramsey (E-mail); Marie Adams (E-mail); Matt Bender (E-mail);
‘Narmin_Rahemtulla@hc-sc.ge.ca'; Nick Lawson (E-mail); Nick_Lawson (E-mail); Tasha
Stevens (E-mail); Tina TM Markovic (E-mail); Zabey Nevitt (E-mail); Brett Hudson (E-mail);
Doug Cardinal (E-mail); Fort Liard Develcpmnent Corporation (Acho Dene Koe) (E-mail);
Great Slave Helicopters (Reb A.} (E-mail}; John Donihee (E-mail); Kelly Withers (E-mail);
Mark Dahl (E-mail}; Shane Parish (E-mail); Shirley F. Maaskant (E-mail); Terry M. Baker (E-
mail}

Subject: Update on MVEIRB Environmental Assessments .

Happy New Year everyone. I thought it would be useful to start the year off with an update on the status of environmental
assessments (EA). The Review Board was referred the following:

1. BHP - file 99-004.  Awaiting Review Board decision,
2. CZN - file 00-002.  Terms of Reference (TOR) released. Awaiting EARs from CZN. Developer is the Canadian Zinc

Corporation (CZN).
3. PAR - file 00-003.  Three EA's for all of Paramount's (PAR) proposed developments east of the Liard Highway
rolled into one EA. Preparing Work Plan and draft TOR.

4. PAR - file 00-004  TOR and Work Plan released.
5.PAT - file 00-005  Patterson (PAT) Forestry referred to EA by the Fort Resolution Local Government. Preparing
Work Plan and TOR.

Expect to receive draft TOR and work plans for 00-005, 00-003 and EARs from' CZN for conformity and technical
analysis. Please contact me by email or phone if you have concerns, comments or suggestions regarding any of the EA's.
I will be preparing letters of EA notification for the Patterson and Paramount EA's this week. I hope you had a restful
break and will have a prosperous New Year.

I can be reached at 867-873-9189. Cross postings were an unavoidable.

Sincerely,

Luciano Azzolini.



